FW: OPRA Request- 28 Highland Dr-Follow up

0 1 attachments (492 KB)
28 Highland Zoning_Redacted.pdf;

From: Hazlet Clerk <hazletclerk@hazletnj.org>
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 6:33 PM

To:

Subject: OPRA Request- 28 Highland Dr-Follow up

Good morning,

This email is a follow up to your OPRA request that was responded to on 7/29/2024.
The Hazlet Township Zoning Department has sent over permits and documents that are on file.

Have a good day.

Hazlet Township Municipal Clerk’s office
Mary L. Lynch, Municipal Clerk

1766 Union Avenue

Hazlet, N.J. 07730

732-217-8686




